
  

 

Attendance 

Well done to Ladybirds winning the attendance trophy last week with 97.7% attendance!! Bees have won this 
week with 100%! How amazing is that!! As a School we are at 91.7% our target is 96% but as time goes on we 

can get there!  

Lockdown Practice 

Both letters and emails have been sent to 
parents, similar to a fire drill it is a health 
and safety procedure and would be used 

when there is a threat to the safety of 
pupils, staff and others in school. While 

the need for a lockdown is extremely 
rare, we practice this procedure so that 

we are ready should the need occur. 

 

 

  

ACHIEVEMENTS  
           These have been awarded to children  

10.05.24 and 17.05.24 
 

Captain’s Table  
 

 Edith and Kye 
 Isabella and Delilah 
 Meer and Amal 
 Kenzie and Leland 
 Rares and Raydon 
 Lucas and Roman 
 Eshaal and Hannah 

Behaviour  
 

 Zayn and Haider 
 Ivanna and Binyamin 
 Hassan and Amal 
 Jakub and Alfie 
 Raydon and Merhad 
 Roman and Seerit 
 Rubina and Kyla 

Welcome to our Newsletter 

We are now trying to keep you up to date every two weeks with what is happening in and around  

School.  

Notices  

 Just a reminder that in the morning the doors close at 8.50am if your children are late you need to bring 
them to the office and sign them in. 

 Sickness- if your child is sick and cannot make it in to school please can you make sure that you contact 
the main office by 9am.  

 

Year 1 assembly and garden party 

Just a reminder that on Wednesday 22nd 
May YEAR 1 ONLY we are inviting 
parents to attend a showcase of the 
children’s work and ask that children 

come in their best party clothes. 

 

Birthdays  

Happy Birthday to Jammal, 
Kenzie, Isabella, Layla, 

Emmanuel, Eva, Theo, Kadie 
and Harrison!!  
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Reception Stay and Play  

  This is just a reminder that on 
Friday 24th May parents are 
invited to come and see their 

children in class from 2.30-3.10. 



  

 

May day Bank Holiday Monday 6th May 2024 
Last day of Term Friday 24th May 2024 

Half Term  Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 2024 
Inset Day  Monday 3rd June 2024 

Last Day of Term  Friday 19th July 2024 
Inset Day  Monday 22nd July 2024 

  

Summer Term Dates 

Half Term! 

  This term seems to have flown by and we are near the end of Summer Term 1!! Attendance is building and let’s 
keep it that way we are doing so well! This will be the last newsletter of the terms so with that being said, we 

hope that everyone has a great half term and we will see you back on Tuesday 4th June! 


